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PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO SENATE BILL NO. 2189 

Page 1, line 2, remove "57-36-24, 57-36-25, 57-36-26, 57-36-28, 57-36-29,"

Page 1, line 3, replace "the imposition of tax on" with "licensing requirements for"

Page 1, line 3, replace "devices" with "device dealers and distributors; to provide for a 
legislative management study"

Page 3, overstrike lines 26 and 27

Page 3, line 28, overstrike "year prior to filing the license application."

Page 4, line 1, remove the overstrike over "twenty-five"

Page 4, line 1, remove "one hundred"

Page 4, line 5, remove "a."

Page 4, remove lines 7 and 8

Page 4, line 10, remove the overstrike over "fifteen"

Page 4, line 10, remove "sixty"

Page 4, line 14, remove the overstrike over "fifty"

Page 4, line 14, remove "two hundred"

Page 5, line 14, remove the overstrike over "one"

Page 5, line 15, remove the overstrike over "year"

Page 5, line 15, remove "three years"

Page 6, line 8, remove the overstrike over "five"

Page 6, line 8, remove "twenty"

Page 6, line 23, remove the overstrike over "one year"

Page 6, line 23, remove "three years"

Page 6, remove lines 25 through 31

Page 7, remove lines 1 through 31

Page 8, remove lines 1 through 31

Page 9, remove lines 1 through 30

Page 10, remove lines 1 through 30

Page 11, remove lines 1 through 4 

Page 11, after line 17, insert:
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"SECTION 8. LEGISLATIVE MANAGEMENT STUDY - REDUCED HARM 
NICOTINE PRODUCTS. During the 2021-22 interim, the legislative management shall 
consider studying reduced harm nicotine products. The study must include a review of 
"modified risk tobacco products," as defined in section 387(k) of the federal Food, 
Drug, and Cosmetic Act [21 U.S.C. 387(k)], and a review of products that should be 
deemed reduced harm nicotine products based on the product's potential for reducing 
tobacco-related diseases and the product's benefit to the population as a whole, 
including benefits to both current and potential tobacco users. The study also must 
evaluate how a reduction in the tax rate on reduced harm nicotine products might 
benefit public health by encouraging the use of reduced harm nicotine products, rather 
than the use of other products that potentially are more harmful. The legislative 
management shall report its findings and recommendations, together with any 
legislation necessary to implement the recommendations, to the sixty-eighth legislative 
assembly."

Renumber accordingly
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